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Dear Mr. Mason,

As you are aware, on June 16, 2009, Three Forks Resources submitted a Sundry for the above mentioned
wells stating we would have both wells back on production by July 30", 2009.

Since that time, with no other source of data available to us from the previous operator, we contacted
the drilling company that drilled and completed both these wells. Their information indicated that the

zones perforated were 99% water.

We have contracted a consulting geologist, Bruce Black, to do an in depth evaluation of all the lease
acreage. He is approximately one third of the way through his evaluation. We respectfully request an
extension to your request for a subsequent sundry for placing these wells back on production until our
evaluation is complete.

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me.
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Engineering Technician
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